2022 Open Enrollment

November 29 - December 10

We are pleased to announce a new relationship with Benefits All In (BAI)!

BAIl educates on benefits that may improve your access to healthcare and reduce your exposure
to out-of-pocket expenses.

As a 3rd party vendor, BAl is separate from Windy City-Fox Motorsports, which allows them to
provide guidance to you directly and confidentially on your benefit elections.

Your 2022 benefits will be enrolled through BAI during open enrollment (Nov 29 - Dec 10), so you
will need to schedule a one-on-one educational meeting with a Benefits Education Specialist.

During your individual telephone meeting, you will:

* Discover potential resources available to you and your family
* Be educated and enrolled in your 2022 benefits
* Learn about our NEW benefit offerings

* Receive answers to any questions
You will receive a text or email invitation from BAI on November 19 to schedule a meeting

with Enrollment Support (please follow the directions to schedule your appointment) or you
can click the live QR Code below and begin scheduling now!

Three (Easy) Ways To Schedule Your Enroliment Session:

1. Scan the QR Code (live now!)
2. Respond to your enrollment text or email

3. Email For Assistance:
EnrolimentSupport@BenefitsAllin.com
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